
     

 

 

Upper Hutt Food Bank Donation. 

This year, instead of giving each other Secret Santa gifts Dr Hadley had a great idea to share with 

the wider community. Our team all chipped in with food and essentials to donate to The Upper 

Hutt Food Bank. 

The collection and organising was led by the lovely Sharon Skelton. The team was able to get a 

very wide range of items/products we know some very deserving people in the community will 

receive.  

The Upper Hutt Food Bank provides emergency food/essential item parcels to people and families 

that are in financial hardship in the Upper Hutt/Stokes Valley area.  

There are certain requirements that people need to meet to receive a parcel. Everyone wishing to 

receive a parcel will go through a short interview process and need to supply some information for 

The Food Bank to determine eligibility.  

For more information or to donate please visit https://upperhuttfoodbank.co.nz/ 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://upperhuttfoodbank.co.nz/

